
  
  
  
  

  EID AL-ADHA AL-MUBARAK HOLIDAY 

  June 21, 2023  

In light of the Prime Minister's decision to declare a public holiday for ministries, official departments,
institutions and public bodies in celebration of the blessed Eid Al-Adha Al-Mubarak, the Amman
Stock Exchange (ASE) will suspend its work from Tuesday 27th of June, 2023 until Saturday 1st of
July, 2023. It will resume its business as usual on Sunday July 2nd, 2023.

Adha Mubarak
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